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The Wayne County Board of Commissioners, in conjunction with the cities of Jesup, Odum, and Screven, is initiating a process to update your current county wide joint comprehensive plan, Once and Future Frontier (2015), in accordance with Georgia law. While this plan is necessary to maintain local government eligibility for state grants, loans, and permits, it is also an important blueprint for addressing local concerns, and establishing a guide for community growth and development. We need the assistance and involvement of the entire community, both public and private.
You have been identified as a key stakeholder and involved citizen who is important to Wayne County and its future. You are invited and encouraged to participate on the Wayne County Joint Local Plan Coordination Committee which will help update and develop our new joint comprehensive plan. The first meeting of this Committee will be on Wednesday, January 29, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. at Cracker Williams Community Center in Jesup. The plan development process will involve about five (5) meetings of the Committee over the next few months. Each meeting will last about 1.5 hours.
Please participate in this important process with us, or send someone else from your organization in your place.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions, please call Wayne County Clerk Amanda Hannah at 912-427- 5900. Please RSVP to the same number if you are willing to assist us in this important endeavor.
 (
174
)
